
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Where: Bush Engineering Inc. will begin construction for the installation of traffic signal at the 

intersection of Howard Road and Granada Drive. The first phase of the work will require closure for 
Westbound traffic at intersection of Howard Road and Granada Drive with detour in place for up to 30 
days as shown on the map below, with intermediate closure thereafter. The project area and surrounding 
streets will be subject to construction area traffic control. “Slow for the cone.” Access to businesses and 
residents will always be maintained. See map below for details. 

 

When: Beginning Monday, October 5, 2020, 7 am to 5 pm Daily. 

 

Duration: 180 Days (approximately) 
 

General Information Contact: 
City of Madera Engineering Department: (559) 661-5418 

 

After Hours Contact: 
City of Madera Police Department: (559) 675-4220 
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